
Letter to the Mayor and the Council 

 

Hello,  

 

My family has lived full time on Alpine Way, Whistler since 2012.  

 

On Saturday, August 7th, 2021 at 10:30 am our 11 year old son was walking down Alpine Way, on the 
right hand side, toward the 3 way stop when a green sports car zoomed by him and almost hit him.  He 
came home scared and in tears crying, “mom I saw my life pass before my eyes.  I thought I was going to 
die.  I could feel the car touch me.”   

 

If you haven’t had complaints about the speed that cars drive on on Alpine Way I’d be incredibly 
shocked.  My husband, Peter, has emailed 2 letters to you in the last 4 years complaining about the 
excess car speeds and the need to have speed bumps put on Alpine Way.  He never received a response 
back.  There are speed bumps and signage, “Traffic Calmed Area”, on Rainbow Drive.  Why is Alpine Way 
not addressed in this same manner?  These two things are at a minimum of what is needed on Alpine 
Way as the pedestrian and child traffic going through this area is considerable.   

 

I am expecting something to be done about Alpine Way and would request to be at the council meeting 
when this topic is addressed.  Please let me know when this meeting will be held and what other 
information you will need from me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Stephanie Trenciansky 

 

 

Name:  Stephanie Trenciansky and Peter Bennett  

Mailing address: 8156 Alpine Way, Whistler, BC V8E 0G2 

 




